
November 22, 2024 
 
TO: Campus Community 
FR: Nader Oweis, Chief of Police 
RE: Update -- Missing Student (Case 24-198) 
 
To the Campus Community: 
 
I am saddened to announce that a student who was reported missing last 
night was found deceased today near The Lakes on campus. 
 
The death of any Sonoma State community member is a tragedy and a 
sadness. Our thoughts and prayers go out to Nikolai Grayson’s family. 
 
This is an ongoing investigation. We are not able to provide additional 
information at this time. 
 
We have learned that there may have been members of the community 
walking with their dogs through the area of The Lakes last night. Anyone who 
was in the area is strongly encouraged to contact the Sonoma State 
University Police Department at 707-664-4444. 
 
If you know something: Anyone with information that might assist with this 
investigation is urged to call the Sonoma State University Police Department 
at 707-664-4444. 
 
Support Resources: Counseling and Psychological Services are available 
for any student seeking support at 707-664-2153. A Confidential Advocate is 
also available at 707-664-2698. Our Employee Assistance 
Program, LifeMatters by Empathia, is available as a support resource for staff 
and faculty at 1-800-367-7474. 
 

https://caps.sonoma.edu/
https://studentaffairs.sonoma.edu/staff-resource-guide/programs/confidential-advocacy
https://www.sonoma.edu/updates/2023/empathia-eap-access-and-services

